From: Swanson-Nystrom, Helena
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2014 9:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Gift for Steve Koch/City of Chicago 

 

Hi Steve,
 

On September 18, Steve Koch received a model airplane from a group of representatives from All Nippon Airways. I would estimate the value of the model airplane to be $50. Steve accepted this on behalf of the City of Chicago, and it will stay in the Mayor’s Office suites. 

 

Thank you,

Lena 

 

Helena Swanson-Nystrom | Assistant to the Deputy Mayor
